A few words ahout pickup
of residential garhage,
trash and recycling

Waste Pro has a countywide contract to pick up housshold garbage, recycling
and frash.

Household garbage is picked up each Tuesday and Friday in Bilowi south of 1-10,
exciuding Eagle Point. For Eagle Point and areas north of 1-10 in Bilowd, housahold
garbage is picked up each Wednesday and Saturday.

Recycling and trash is picked up each Friday for all areas of Biloxi south of 1110,
and on each Wednesday for areas north of 10 in Bilox.

Household garbage and recycling should be placed curbside in the appropriate
Waste Pro receptacle or bin. Trash - including free and lawn fimmings, or bulky
non-hazardous material etc. — should also be placed curbside. Note that Waste
Pro, under the terms of its contract with the Hamison County Utility Authority, will
not pick up trash ganarated by private contractors or tree sarvices. Also not
included in the trash pickup are fires, refrigerators, air conditioners or any
hazardous material.

If your garbage, recycling or trash is not picked up on the appointed day,
you should contact Waste Pro at 818-5393.

If you have not received a prompt reply after calling Waste Pro, contact tha
City of Bilood at 435-6270.
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Missed service?
Call (2281 818-5393



